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               28th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to inform you that over the next few weeks we will be teaching the children about 

puberty, relationships and reproduction. This consolidates and builds on what they learned in Y5. 

In PSHE we will be using our new Life to the Full resource which allows us to deliver weekly 

sessions. The next few weeks will cover the following, one session per week: 

· Girls’ Bodies 

· Boys’ Bodies 

· Spots and Sleep 

· Body Image 

· Peculiar Feelings 

· Emotional Changes 

· Seeing Stuff Online 

· Making Babies 

· Menstruation 

Our new resource offers a Parent Portal which gives you access to an overview of each session we 

teach in school. If you wish to access this, you will need to click on the link below and log in using 

the following username and password: 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

Username: our-lady-ch49 

Password: deeplearning-22-ch49 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/


 

 

 

Once logged in you should be able to easily find the Y5/6 units of work. The sessions mentioned in 

this letter are all in Module 1: Created and Loved by God. They are in Units 2, 3 and 4 so you will 

need to click on each of these units within the module to access them. 

By having a look at the session plans you will know exactly what your child will be learning and 

will also be fully prepared for discussions and questions that are likely to arise! 

We hope you find having access to the session plans useful. If you have any difficulties trying to 

access these or have any concerns about what we will be teaching, please let us know. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


